
  

  

 

 

Former Ladies Auxiliary President Gail Grover is requesting that anyone who has 

knowledge of the location of organization materials consisting of white binders, or 

yearbooks, containing meeting schedules, sign-in sheets, brochures and photos to 

please contact her at ggskyhag68@cox.net. She will assist you in getting these 

materials to her. An alternative email contact for this purpose 

is davebnewell@gmail.com. 

 

Gail reports that she handed these materials over to someone at the annual 

convention in Las Vegas a couple of years ago but unfortunately she is unable to 

recall to whom they were given. Any help with this effort will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Thanks 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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